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Portsmouth HealthCare 
NHS Trust 

Department of Medicine for Elderly People 
Queen Alexandra Hospital 

MEMORANDUM 

From: Lesley Humphrey 
General Manager 

Ref: 

To: Dr Althea Lord, Fiona Cameron, 
Sharon Landy, Dr Matthew Puliyel 

Co: 

Dr David Jarrett 
Date: 
12.2.02 

Medical Staffing at Dolphin Day Hospital 

Thank you for your memo about the imminent reduction in clinical sessions, due to 
medical staff resignation. 

After speaking with you on Monday, I asked that an urgent meeting be arranged for 
the key people to consider this and medical cover at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
in general. 

Thank you for flagging up the problem. 

i coaeAi 
Lesley Humphrey 
General Manager 


